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News   November 2020

Calendar of Events 
November 17, ’20 - January 5, ’21 — Special Feature:     
                     “Happy Holidays From Our ‘Gnome’ to Yours”

                            Seasonal decorations incorporating the “gnome” 
                          theme and twinkling lights transform the bridge 
                          into a holiday wonderland. White lights will 
                          brighten winter nights until March 2.  

January 15 - March 15, 2021 — Special Feature:     
                        “Sleds In Beds”


Social distancing and masks  
are required on the bridge. 

VISIT US VIRTUALLY ON FACEBOOK

We’re thankful for our wonderful 
volunteers, supporters and visitors. 

Have a safe, healthy and


 Happy Thanksgiving!

Susie Doll, who moved to Lake 
Lure from Florida three years 
ago, was “overwhelmed with 
the beauty” when she first 
strolled the bridge with her 
son. On a return visit, “I spoke 
to one of the volunteers. She 
gave me about an hour of her 
time, which was so delightful, 
and I told her that I would love 
to volunteer, so she made that 
happen for me.”


     Having retired after 38 years of living and 
working in Maryland, Lisa Willis decided to “venture 
down to the Flowering Bridge” when she came to 
check on the house that was being built for her in 
Lake Lure. Lisa explains, “I came upon some 
friendly volunteers and got to chatting about 
donating some garden fixtures and decided to sign 
up as a volunteer!  Being a nurse and massage 
therapist, I am naturally drawn to people and enjoy 
helping the community.”

      Neither Lisa nor Susie considers herself an 
expert gardener. Instead, they rely on the kindness 
and expertise of the seasoned volunteers to help 
them out when questions arise. Both women have 
been assigned garden areas to tend. “Now that I 
have my own garden [on the Welcome Terrace], I 
guess they’re going to keep me,” jokes Susie. 

     Turn the page to meet five more volunteers 
who’ve joined our 
crew this past year. 
Their example might 
inspire you to find 
your own niche in 
this community. Visit 
with our volunteers 
on a Tuesday or 
T h u r s d a y, w h e n 
t h e y ’ r e i n t h e 
gardens, or contact 
V o l u n t e e r 
Coordinator Paige 
Massey for more  
information:

masseypai@aol.com.


New volunteer Lisa Willis, who 
moved to Lake Lure in January of 
this year, is in charge of the 
Volunteer Friendship Garden. 

Bloom Where 

You’re Planted


You’ll often find Susie Doll, 
who began volunteering this 
past May, working at the 
merchandise table.
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